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January 9, 2020 
 
Mr. Mike Mills 
Lametti & Sons, Inc. 
16028 Forest Hills Boulevard North 
Hugo MN, 55038 
 
Re: 2018 Sewer Lining Project 
 
Dear Mr. Mills: 
 
We received your information on extra costs associated with the subject project. 
 
After reviewing the information, we propose to share 50% of costs associated with high 
river conditions as communicated in an email from Mark Jay dated August 8, 2019.  The 
costs are as follows: 
 
 Clean the by-pass pipe prior to shut-down   $   5,000.00 
  

Rental of by-pass pumping equipment 
 April 17 through September 3, 2019 
 140 days at $550.00/day     $  77,000.00 
 
 Remove and reset the by-pass pumping 
 System for River Fest      $  23,500.00 
 
 Lametti and Sons Re-mobilization    $  10,000.00 
 
 Subtotal       $ 115,500.00 
 
 50% City share      $  57,750.00 
 
 Purchase of 18” Liner      $    1,750.00 
 
In addition, we offer a lump sum settlement.    $  50,500.00 
 
Total Proposed Settlement      $110,000.00  
   
In addition, we propose that the City will restore the State Street pavement and will 
restore the turf in Riverside Park that was damaged during the project at no cost to 
Lametti and Sons.  We estimate the contract value of these repairs at $ 10,000.00.   
 
We attach Change Order Number 2 that reflects these costs. 



 
If you agree with our proposed settlement, please sign and return the Change Order 
before January 21, 2020. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
      
Gregory P. Kozelek P. E. 
Project Engineer 
608-789-7365 
 
cc: Randy Turtenwald, City Engineer 
 Matt Gallager, Assistant City Engineer 

Bernard Lenz, Sewer and Water Utility Director 
 Jared Greeno, WWTP Superintendent 
 Steve Asp, Collection System Superintendent 


